
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1st Session of the 60th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB1854 

 Version:  Introduced 

 Request Number:  10119 

 Author: Rep. Schreiber 

 Date: 2/13/2025 

 Impact:  Unknown decrease in revenue 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB1854, as introduced, adds two sales tax exemptions to the list of exempt nonprofits.  

 

The first exemption is for an organization that provides school supplies and clothing to public 

school students. The exemption would includes to sales to or by the eligible organization 

including sales of materials, supplies and equipment used in the construction or improvement of 

buildings owned by the organization.  

 

The second exemption is for sales to or by a nonprofit organization that provides support to 

municipal law enforcement officers.  

 

Prepared By: Quyen Do  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

In its current form, HB1854 proposes a sales tax exemption for certain nonprofit organizations.  

 

The Oklahoma Tax Commission has provided the following analysis: 

 

 
 

Prepared By: Zachary Penrod, House Fiscal Staff 



 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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